APPLICANT: Alcatel-Lucent USA, Inc. FCC ID: ASSBBTRX-08

Alcatel-Lucent @

600-700 Mountain Avenue
Subject: Request for Continued Permanent Confidentiality Murray Hill, NJ  07974-0636
under FCC ID: ASSBBTRX-08
Rudolf J. Pillmeier
Telephone: 908-582-2810
E-Mail: Rudy.Pillmeier@alcatel-lucent.com

September 16, 2013

Mr. Sid Sanders, President

Timco Engineering, Inc.

849 N. W. State Road 45, P. O. Box 370
Newberry, Florida 32669

Dear Mr. Sanders:

The Exhibits listed below were Granted Permanent Confidentiality for the initial/original Grant of Equipment
Authorization covering Alcatel-Lucent’s 9764 MetroCell Outdoor 2x5W 4G/LTE, under FCC ID: AS5BBTRX-08.
Since there is no change to these confidential exhibits as initially/originally filed, they need not be repeated and
resubmitted. However, continued permanent confidentiality is requested for:

09-BlkDia_ASSBBTRX-08-11_CONFIDENTIAL
10-Schem_AS5SBBTRX-08-11_ CONFIDENTIAL

Sincerely,

Rl | P Mlpmanin

Rudolf J. Pillmeier
GPCL Technical Manager
FCC/EMC Compliance Test Group

Alcatel-Lucent — Proprietary
Us Pursuant To Company Instructions



